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Auburn School Board Accepts Resignations 
(KLZA)-- The Auburn Board of Education accepted two resignations when they met this week.
 One, due to retirement.

Longtime 2nd Grad teacher Diane Shaw is retiring and Ben Ideus, the High School Special
Education Teacher is leaving the district. 

Board members also approved continuing membership in the Nebraska Association of School
Boards, and allowing the Auburn Eagles and Auburn Fire Department to use the school grounds for
the annual July 4th Fireworks display.  

It will cost less for Auburn Students to take the Drivers Education program this year.  The price has
been reduced from $200 to $185 per student.  

The Board also decided to have the Building and Grounds Committee take part in a joint meeting
with the Auburn City Council on Tuesday, March 1 at the Central Office Building. The meeting is
being held to discuss future facility needs for the community. The public is invited to attend the
meeting.  
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